Cobx Tomlins

From: Ben Craig

Sent: Thursday, 25 February 2016 5:53 PM

To: bpechey@cityofsydney.nsw.gov.au; Jonathon Carle

Cc: jamie.stewart@fitzpatrickproperty.com.au

Subject: Junction Street - Public Benefit Offer

Attachments: 25-02-16 Junction St Revised Public Benefit Offer with plan.pdf

Dear Ben / Jonathan,

Further to our meeting in January please find attached an updated public benefit offer for Junction Street. This
updated public benefit offer should address all the matters raised in our meeting.

| trust this is what you require at this stage. If you could please review the offer and come back to us at your earliest
convenience with some advice about next steps and timings that would be greatly appreciated.

Kind Regards

Ben Craig  Associate
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This email is intended only for the use of the individual or entity named above and may contain information that is confidential and privileged. If you are not the
intended recipient, you are hereby notified that any dissemination, distribution or copying of this email is prohibited. If you have received this email in error,
please notify us by return email or phone, and delete the original message.



